

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

January 9, 2019

Common Council President Ashanti Hamilton City Hall, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear President Hamilton:

This is to confirm that Michael Phillips is now duly qualified to serve as an appointed member of the Vel R. Phillips Trailblazer Award Selection Committee. His term will expire on January 8, 2022.

Sincerely,

James R. Owczarski

cc: Board File

Appointee

